
           

 

Saint André Bessette Roman Catholic Parish, Malone, New York • Established July 1, 2014 

“God is love, and he loves us; that is the heart of the Christian faith.…  Pray that you may obtain a 
true love of God. God loves us so much.  He wants us to love him ”          —Br. André (1845-1937) 

September 20, 2015 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

SUNDAY MASS 
 

Anticipated (Saturday) 
4:00 P.M.  

January-March at Notre Dame 
April-December at Saint Joseph 

 

Sunday 
8:00 A.M. at Saint John Bosco 

9:30 A.M. at Saint Helen 
11:00 A.M. at Notre Dame 

ADORATION OF THE 
MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 
Tuesday  

Following the 6:45 A.M. Mass  
until 1:00 P.M. at St. Joseph 

 
Thursday 

7:00–8:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
 

Thursday 
7:00–8:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

 

Saturday 
12:00–12:45 P.M. at Notre Dame 

3:00–3:45 P.M. at St. Joseph 
 

First Sunday of the Month 
Before the 9:30 A.M. Mass 

at Saint Helen 

Father Joseph W. Giroux 
Pastor 

 

Father Scott Belina 
Parochial Vicar 

 

Father Bryan D. Stitt 

Diocesan Director of Vocations, In Residence 
 

Deacon Bryan J. Bashaw 
Permanent Deacon 

 

Mrs. Samantha Poulin 
Director of Christian Formation 

 

Ms. Marie-Claire D’Arcy 
Music Coordinator 

 

Ms. Darlene Livernois 
Administrative Assistant 

 

Mrs. Phyllis Smith 
Secretary  

ST. ANDRÉ’S PARISH  

306 West Main Street  P.O. Box 547 
Malone, New York 12953 
Telephone:   (518) 483–1300 
Fax:    (518) 483–1307 
Email:   mcp@twcny.rr.com 
Website:   www.standres.org 
Office Hours:  Monday–Friday  

9:00 A.M.–12:00 P.M. & 1:00–4:00 P.M. 

St. André Bessette, pray for us! 
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BISHOP’S FUND APPEAL 
United As One Family 

 
As we begin “Commitment Weekend” for the 
2015 Bishop’s Fund Appeal, it is our hope that 
we can continue or increase our support to this 
vital Appeal. The theme of this year’s Bishop’s 
Fund Appeal is “United as One Family. Christ
-led, Christ-fed, Hope-filled”. Please prayerful-
ly consider supporting the many good works of 
the Diocese. This year, any gifts received after 
the Appeal reaches its goal will be used to further supplement the 
Bishop’s Good Samaritan Fund which assists families in need in 
our own community and throughout the Diocese. Your pledge 
will be gratefully received and sincerely appreciated. Please be as 
generous as possible. Thank you in advance for your support.  To 
make your Bishop’s Fund gift online, please visit 
www.rcdony.org/bishop-s-fund-appeal and click on the “Donate 
Now” tab.  

ST. ANDRÉ BESSETTE PARISH 
 

7TH ANNUAL  

HOLY HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Holy Family School  

Homestead Park 

September 20, 2015 

Noon until 3:00pm 
 

Mass: The Festival will start with the 11:00 am Mass 
on the grounds of Holy Family School. 
 

Roast Pork Dinner: Dinner will start at 12:00pm. 
Menu includes: Roast Pork, potato salad, coleslaw, 
corn on the cob, macaroni & cheese, baked beans, 
rolls, dessert & beverages. Cost is: Adult - $10.00; 
seniors - $8.00; children - $6.00 (ages 6-12), and chil-
dren 5 and under free. 
 

Raffle Tickets: Drawing will be held at 3pm 
1st Prize - $1000.00 Cash 

2nd Prize - Dinner for Four 
prepared by the Priests of SAB 

3rd Prize - Reserved Pew & Parking for  
Christmas Mass 

 

Kids: On-going Kids Activities (including hayrides) all 
for FREE! 
 

Music & Dancing: “Old Timer’s Band” from 12:30 to 
1:30 and 2:00 to 3:00pm 
 

Harvest Table: Pies and other delicious goodies  

A LETTER FROM OUR BISHOP 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 
 

     “We who are Christians, members of God’s family, are called 
to go out to the needy and to serve them”, these words from Pope 
Francis reminds us of the importance of being “United as One 
Family” reaching out to those in need and serving one another. 
Family means putting others before ourselves; nurturing, guiding, 
teaching, showing compassion with an unending, unconditional 
love. Every member of our family of faith is important, every 
member.  
 

     Last year, we prayerfully set out on a journey to strengthen the 
family of faith here in the North Country. As we continue on our 
journey of Creating a Culture of Vocations, Strengthening Faith 
Formation in Family Life and Building Parishes with Living 
Stones, your support of the Bishop’s Fund Appeal continues to be 
crucial.  
 

     As a family of faith, we strive to be “Christ-led, Christ-fed and 
Hope-filled” as we:  
 

 Educate our priests, seminarians, deacons and commissioned 
lay ministers through programs such as the Continuing Educa-
tion of Priests, Priests’ Graduate Studies, Education of Semi-
narians, Vocations, Deacon Formation and Formation for Min-
istry.  

 Build strong family and youth programs through Family Life 
Ministry and Youth Ministry.  

 Reach out to those among us who need our support, prayers 
and compassion through the Bishop’s Good Samaritan Fund.  

 

     It is only through your help that we are able to continue these 
vital programs which serve so many in our beautiful Diocese. In 
this year’s Appeal, it is our hope to reach a goal of $1,280,000. 
All gifts received after our goal is reached will be used to provide 
emergency grants to families and individuals in need through the 
Bishop’s Good Samaritan Fund.  
 

     Grateful for your past support, I invite you to continue to be 
“United as One Family” and support the 2015 Bishop’s Fund Ap-
peal through your prayers, encouragement and financial assis-
tance.  
      
   Gratefully yours in Christ,  
   Most Reverend Terry R. LaValley 
   Bishop of Ogdensburg 

2015 Bishop’s Fund Appeal 
—United as One Family— 

 

Diocesan Goal: $1,280,000 
 

St. André's Parish Goal: $39,892.00 

Sunday, October 18th 
11:00am Mass 
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 MASS INTENTIONS 

 
This Weekend – 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Saturday, Sept 19 (1 Tm 6:13-16/Lk 8:4-15) 
  4:00pm (SJ) Allen Bashaw by Paul Bashaw, Cheryl  
 Murray, Susan Comito & Families 
 
Sunday, Sept 20 (Wis 2:12, 17-20/Jas 3:16--4:3/Mk 9:30
 -37) 
  8:00am (SJB)  Bernadette & Myron Purdy by Wayne & 

Mary Anne 
  9:30am (SH)  Nicholas I. Myatt by the Family 
11:00am (ND) For The People of SAB 
 
 
 

Weekday Masses 
Monday, Sept 21 (Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Mt 9:9-13) 
12:05pm (ND) Beatrice Brooks by Patricia South 
 
Tuesday, Sept 22 (Ezr 6:7-8, 12b, 14-20/Lk 8:19-21) 
  6:45am (SJ)  Bill Fitzpatrick by Ann M. Main 
10:15am (TAC) Laura Lester by Theresa Tavernia 

 
Wednesday, Sept 23 (Ezr 9:5-9/Lk 9:1-6) 
  6:45am (SJ) Marjorie King Johnston by FA Class of 1954 
12:05pm (ND) Eleanor Benware by Shirley & Gerald Reid 
 
Thursday, Sept 24 (Hg 1:1-8/Lk 9:7-9) 
  6:45am (SJ)  William LeRoy, Sr. by Wife & Family 
 
Friday, Sept 25 (Hg 2:1-9/Lk 9:18-22) 
  6:45am (SJ)  Kay Hall by Malone Duplicate Bridge Club 
12:05pm (ND) Geraldine & George Butzer by James 
 Lacombe & Charlene Andrews 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Weekend – 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Saturday, Sept 26 (Zec 2:5-9, 14-15a/Lk 9:43b-45) 
  4:00pm (SJ) Richard Nason (4th Ann) by Wife & Family 
 
Sunday, Sept 27 (Nm 11:25-29/Jas 5:1-6/Mk 9:38-43, 
 45, 47-48) 
  8:00am (SJB)  For The People of SAB 
  9:30am (SH)  Mary Keating by the Keating Family 
11:00am (ND) Jane Palmer (1st Ann) by John & Marilyn 

Fellion 

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL 
 

Because the students at Holy Family School are so important to 
us, we do our very best to keep them safe.  To this end persons 
coming in contact with our students are VIRTUS-trained.  VIR-

TUS helps participants become more aware of and knowledgea-
ble about the many aspects of child sexual abuse.  In these ses-
sions, a trained facilitator will help enable participants to see and 
hear the stories of victims and offenders.  If you are interested in 
being a volunteer in any capacity, this program pertains to you.  
Holy Family School will be the site of an upcoming training on 
Thursday, September 24 from 6:00-9:00PM at the school.  There 
is no cost for the course.  To register, you must visit 
www.virtusonline.org and select “Registration” on the left–hand 
navigation.  If you need assistance please call 518-483-4443.  For 
more information regarding a Catholic Education, call Mrs. Mari-
anne Jadlos, Principal at Holy Family School, at 518-483-4443 or 
email her at hfsprincipal@gmail.com.   

Worship Sites of St. André's 
 

Notre Dame Church (ND), 11 Church Place, Malone 
St. Helen's Church (SH), 755 Co. Highway 41, Chasm Falls 
St. John Bosco Church (SJB), 57 Rennie Street, Malone 
St. Joseph's Church (SJ), 306 West Main Street, Malone 
 

Tuesday Nursing Home Mass 
 

The Alice Center (TAC), 45 Sixth Street, Malone 
Held in the 2nd floor West Dining Room 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN 
 
Did you know that all volunteers and 
staff who work with children at St. 
André’s Parish have had background 
checks and taken safe environment 
training?  This training is also available 
to anyone who would like to know 
more about the danger signs of abuse.  Protecting our children is a 
priority in our parish, and it’s everyone’s responsibility.  To re-
port abuse: If you have a complaint of suspected misconduct in-
volving Catholic clergy, religious, employees, or volunteers, con-
tact Terrianne Yanulavich, diocesan Victims Assistance Coordi-
nator (518-483-3261 or terrianneyanulavich@yahoo.com) or Fr. 
Jay Seymour, Vicar for Pastoral Personnel (315-393-2920 ext. 
1340).  Making a report to the Diocese of Ogdensburg in no way 
means that you should not make a report to police or child protec-
tive agencies. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 
Religious Education classes will meet again next Sunday, Sep-
tember 27th at the regular times.  K-8th grade from 9:30a.m.-
10:45a.m. at Holy Family School and High-School students from 
7:00p.m.-8:30p.m. at the Notre Dame Parish Center.  If you still 
need to have your child registered for classes, please do so 
ASAP.  Thank you! 
 

Any High-School student that is interested in attending the High
-School Leadership Weekend at Camp Guggenheim the weekend 
of September 25th can get more information from Samantha or 
Lauren at the office or the Diocesan website at www.rcdony.org/
leadership. Check out the flyers posted in any of our churches.  
Registration deadline is September 22nd. 

The Frassati House Missionaries are 
throwing some kick off youth events this 
week. Please join us for some fun and 
games, snacks, and a chance to get to 
know one another! We'll be meeting in 
the Notre Dame Parish Center on Tues-
day, September 22 from 6:30-8pm for 
grades 9-12, and Wednesday, September 
23 from 6:30-8pm for grades 6-8. We 
look forward to seeing you there!!  

http://www.virtusonline.org
mailto:hfsprincipal@gmail.com
mailto:terrianneyanulavich@yahoo.com
http://www.rcdony.org/leadership
http://www.rcdony.org/leadership
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ST. ANDRÉ’S PARISH FUNDRAISERS 
 

Bingo - St. John Bosco 
Join us for Bingo at St. John Bosco every THURSDAY.  Its 
starts at 7:15pm.  Bring a friend or two!  Workers for September 
24th - Bingo - Team 1; Bell Jar - Deborah.  

 

Love is our Mission 
8th World Meeting of Families 

September 22-27, 2015 
Philadelphia, PA 

 
 

Prayer 
God and Father of us all, 

in Jesus, your Son and our Savior, 
you have made us 

your sons and daughters 
in the family of the Church. 

May your grace and love 
help our families 

in every part of the world 
be united to one another 
in fidelity to the Gospel. 

May the example of the Holy Family, 
with the aid of your Holy Spirit, 

guide all families, 
especially those most troubled, 

to be homes of communion and prayer 
and to always seek your truth 

and live in your love. 
Through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, pray for us! 
 

Pope Francis will be participating in the WMF as part of his ap-
ostolic visit to the United States in September.  

SOCIETIES AND PARISHES’ EVENT(S) 

 
Bingo - Knights of Columbus 
Every Tuesday, early bird starts at 7:15pm. Elm Street. 
 

Choir News 
*** High school students interested in singing or playing instru-
ments at Mass for special occasions like Christmas, Easter and 
Confirmation should contact Marie-Claire at the parish office 
(483-1300) or by email mcd13601@yahoo.com .  Instruments can 
be woodwinds, guitars, strings, brass, or piano. There will be reg-
ular rehearsals to prepare for the Masses. Rehearsals will be 
weekly, day and time “to be decided”. 
 

*** Men interested in singing in a “chant schola” (a choir that 
sings Chant music for Mass—English and some Latin) please 
contact Marie-Claire by phone [parish office (518)483–1300] or 
by email mcd13601@yahoo.com . The schola will sing on the 
Feast of Christ the King, (Nov. 22), the Sundays of Advent 
(December) and Lent (February and April). The schola will sing 
the Entrance Antiphon, the Offertory Antiphon, and a seasonal 
Communion Antiphon. Rehearsals will be weekly, day and time 
“to be announced”. 
 

*** Men or women who are interested in acting as cantors 
(leading the singing at Mass) need to contact Marie-Claire by 
phone [parish office (518)483–1300] or by email 
mcd13601@yahoo.com  to schedule a meeting to determine eligi-
bility. Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors in high school will need 
parental approval, and will need to be accompanied by a parent or 
guardian when rehearsing (according to the diocesan require-
ments of working with minors—VIRTUS Program). 
 

*** Those interested in singing in the choir for the 10:00pm Mass 
on Christmas Eve (at Notre Dame Church) may come to the choir 
rehearsals each week—Tuesdays at 6:30pm in the choir loft at 
Notre Dame Church—starting Tuesday October 6—10 rehearsals 
total (no rehearsal Thanksgiving week). 
 
Cub Pack 61 and Boy Scout Troop 61 
Cub Pack and Boy Scouts would like to invite everyone interested 
to a Family Fun Day activity on Saturday, September 26th from 4
-7 pm. FREE & Open to all youth and their family members.  It 
starts at 4pm at the Malone Civic Center/Hockey Arena parking 
lot for Family Friendly Hike on the Pinnacle Trails, and then at 
5pm it will continue at Holy Family School for Campfire, Roast 
Your Own Hot Dogs & More Fun Scouting Activities! 
 
Cub Scouts 
There will be registration for Cub Scouts on Monday, September 
21, 2015 at Holy Family School from 6:00-7:30pm  Any ques-
tions please call Pat Sauther, Cub Master at 483-1525. 

If you’d like to contribute to St. André’s 
Parish electronically—one time only or 
monthly, either from your checking ac-
count or credit card—you can now do so 
directly from the parish website: stan-
dres.org.  Thanks for your generosity! 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL THRIFT STORE 
  
The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store will be closed on Friday, 
September 25, in observance of St. Vincent’s Day.  Thrift Store 
volunteers are encouraged to attend the 12:05pm Mass at Notre 
Dame that day and to bring a bag lunch to eat afterwards at the 
Notre Dame Parish Center.  Dessert will be provided.  New 
“Responsibles” for the Thrift Store will be nominated and elected 
during the lunchtime meeting. 
 
Volunteers Needed: St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store is looking 
volunteers at the store for three hours a week.  The hours of oper-
ation are Monday through Friday from 9am to 4pm; and Satur-
days from 10am to 2pm.  If you feel a sense of satisfaction by 
helping others, please call 483-5523.  

ST. ANDRÉ’S BESSETTE PARISH ROSARY SOCIETY 
 

Our Rosary Society is holding an open house to welcome new 
members.  It will be held on Tuesday, October 13th at 7:00pm in 
the St. John Bosco Church Hall.  All women of the parish are 
invited to attend, to find out who we are and what we do.  This is 
an organization for women who are dedicated to the Blessed Vir-
gin Mary and our primary purpose is to promote awareness and 
devotion to the rosary and the graces obtained from it.  The Ro-
sary Society provides spiritual and social activities for its mem-
bers and also the parish family.  Unlike other friendships, women 
find companions who share spiritual help and support for one 
another on the journey of life.  The Rosary Society also supports 
the parish and the parish family who have needs that may not 
have been met from other sources.  Come join us for a short visit.  
Monthly meetings are held the 2nd Tuesday of the month.  Check 
the bulletin for time and place.   

mailto:mcd13601@yahoo.com
mailto:mcd13601@yahoo.com
mailto:mcd13601@yahoo.com
http://standres.org
http://standres.org
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STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
 
Married Couples- It's time for that 5 year tune-up! We would 
never expect a car to run smoothly forever without a tune-up, so 
why do we expect our marriage relationship to keep running 
smoothly without a little maintenance? The Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter weekend gives married couples the tools to keep their 
relationship in top running condition.    The upcoming Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Weekend is on 10/23 – 10/25 at St. Anne’s 
Shrine in Isle La Motte. For info or to register, contact Gary & 
Lynn Root @ vtroot@together.net or call 802-456-8114 or go on-
line @ www.wwmevt.org. 

 09/06/15 09/07/14 09/08/13  

Envelopes $10,570.00  $11,778.50 $12,497.30 

Plate $  1,304.00  $  1,244.00 $  1,237.96  

Online Gifts $     410.00    $         0.00 $         0.00  

TOTAL $12,284.00 $13,022.50 $14,185.26 

Envelopes 
Used 

 

309 
 

352 
 

360 

 09/13/15 09/14/14 09/15/13  

Envelopes $  9,061.00  $8,644.00 $  9,217.00 

Plate $     978.32  $   987.50 $  1,106.49  

Online Gifts $         0.00          $       0.00 $         0.00  

TOTAL $10,039.32 $9,631.50 $10,323.49 

Envelopes 
Used 

 

292 
 

323 
 

338 

DIOCESAN EVENTS 
 
All Catholic Scouts!   
It’s not too late to sign up for the Annual Scout Retreat, October 
17 to 18 in Tupper Lake.  The Optional Saturday events include 
Jamboree on the Air, Archery, “Footsteps of American Saints” 
patch program.  Sunday there will be different talks, activities 
(including candle making) and 11:00 Mass with Bishop La-
Valley.  The retreat will be at Holy Ghost Parish Center, the Mass 
at St. Alphonus Church (with lunch and the awards ceremony 
back at the parish center following Mass).  More information and 
registration forms they can be found at: www.rcdony.org/
scouting/events, or contact the Retreat Registration Coordinator, 
Scott Quinell at 315-261-4154 or quinells@canton.edu 

http://www.wwmevt.org
http://www.rcdony.org/scouting/events
http://www.rcdony.org/scouting/events
mailto:quinells@canton.edu
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